
 

 

       

 

 
 
 
 
 

The start of another school year is here!  I know you are as 
excited as I am for your student to begin their Kindergarten journey. 

 

My name is Deborah Bobo, this is my fourth teaching year as a part of the Licking Heights  
family.  However, Licking Heights has been a part of my family for  

many years.  I have 3 children who attend Licking Heights schools.   I have a 
 Masters Degree in Elementary Education and have worked with  

young children in multiple capacities for 22 years. 
 

 I am very dedicated to teaching children academics and also building character  
and self esteem.  I strongly believe that before children can learn they need to have  
the confidence to be able to try new and difficult tasks.  This can be accomplished 

 with your support! 
 

 I am not only committed to your child but, I am also looking forward to working  
with you to create a successful school year.  You are the most important aspect of your  

  child’s learning and life experiences.  We must have a strong communication relationship  
   to ensure that your child’s needs are met at all times.  Please feel free to email me at 

dbobo@lhschools.org  at anytime. 
 

Again, I am excited to work with you and your child this year and want to thank you in 
 advance for your contribution to a fantastic school year. 

 

 

                       Sincerely, 

             Deborah Bobo                                                                                       
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